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SALINE

    DAY OF WORSHIP

0 7 - 3 1 - 2 2If you are a first time visitor, please
come to the Welcome Center in the

lobby and pick up a  welcome gift and
information on our ministries.

Questions? We'd like to hear from you!    
Phone:  734-429-4730 Email:

office@fumc-saline.org.  Go to fumc-
saline.org for more resources and

information. Monthly newsletters can
be sent to you upon request.  

Announcements

07/31/22 - 9:30 am 
___Visitor      ___Member/Active Friend




Last Name:



_______________________________________
Family in attendance:




________________________________



________________________________



________________________________ 



________________________________

Rev. Amy Triebwasser, Senior Pastor
Dr. James Tuttle, Dir. Faith Formation

Trish Farrell, Dir. Children & Student Ministries
Dr. Eun Young Lee, Accompanist

New or changed address:



_________________________________________



___________________________________
Phone:   ___Cell   ___Home




_________________________________________
E-Mail:




__________________________________________

9:30 am 

   
Fifth Sunday Loose Plate On the months with a fifth Sunday like today, we put
the loose plate undesignated contributions towards the Upper Class Scholarship.
This is our only scholarship for college students entering sophomore, junior or
senior years.  Contributions may be placed in the boxes at the back of the
sanctuary or in the basket on the table in the narthex. Thank you. 

Hannah Circle Attention all ladies! The Hannah Circle of United Women in Faith
is going on a field trip, Monday, August 1, and would love for you to join us. We
will meet in the FUMC church parking lot at 12:30 pm and carpool to Life is Sweet
Bakery & Café in Milan. After lunch we will go on a tour of the Mobility Worldwide
Workshop. It will be a wonderful opportunity to see firsthand how these Mobility
carts are built and boxed for delivery to third world countries by some of our
own dedicated church members. 

Thank you!  A heartfelt thank you to all who volunteered for our Bay Shore
Camp VBS last week. Whether you helped with campers, provided lunch for the
counselors, brought a dish to pass for our closing night potluck, or helped in any
way, we appreciated your support!

Contribution Statements Second quarter contribution statements were
emailed on Tuesday, July 19. Please check your spam folder if you have not
received the email. If we do not have an email on file, your statement was mailed
first class on July 19. Please feel free to call the office to request a copy of your
statement or if you have any questions. Thank you for your support of FUMC
Saline!

Annual Golf Scramble The 3rd Annual FUMC Golf Scramble  will be held on
Sunday, September 25 with tee times starting at 12:00 pm at Brookside Golf
Course. Cost is $45 per player which includes 18 holes of golf with cart, snacks
and hot dog. There will be prizes for winning team, closest to pin, and longest
drive (male & female). Mulligans will be available for $10 per golfer which will
give the golfer one on the front and on the back. Sign up at the Opportunity Wall
or on our website. 

Calendar/Room Requests All groups, committees, teams, and classes that plan
to meet at the church in 2022-2023 should please fill out a Room Request Form
to reserve space and be put on the church calendar. The forms can be found in
the mail room (on yellow paper) across from the main office or on our church
website under Resources/Forms. 

Birthdays - Susie Treber, Elizabeth Crawford, 7/31; Jason Heffelbower, Garrett
Saunders, Nicholas Renberg, Julie Evans, Linda Adamkowski, Aidan Gawura, 8/1;
Sandy Zemba, Emily Schafer, 8/3; Dan Eby, Brian Stukey, 8/4; Karen Peters, Clara
Wells, 8/5; Alayna Sutherland, Sandy Nash, Dawn AuBuchon, Grady Walters, 8/6.
Anniversaries - Glenn & Clare Bowman, Justin & Christa Tepper, 7/31; David &
Betsy Goodman, Jeff & Wendy Vredeveld, 8/3.



Conservation

Go to our website at 
 fumc-saline.org to find:

Church Calendar
see what's going on at
FUMC Saline this week

and beyond.
Ministries for You

Find a ministry that's
right for you and your

family.
 Monthly Newsletter

View current  information
from your device.

Church Information
Get staff contact

information, service
times, and more.

Online Giving Info
One-time or recurring

giving options.
CONNECT

734-429-4730
office@fumc-saline.org








Prayer Concern
Celebration

Sermon Notes
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________




Order of WorshipOrder of Worship

LEADING IN WORSHIP TODAY
Rev. Amy Triebwasser, Sermon

Dr. James Tuttle, Worship Reader
Dr. Eun Young Lee, Music 
Tammy Schoenfeldt, Music

Submitted by: 



________________________________

(Please Circle Category)

 ____ For prayer team only
 ____ For prayer list/ read
           in worship

 Please place in offering box at
back of sanctuary or basket on

narthex table

_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________

Worship bags are available with quiet activities for toddlers & elementary age
children, as well as sensory bags for those who may find them helpful. Nursery care

for ages birth-3 yrs. is available in Room J, 9:15 -10:45 am. 

 Video Prelude 
Getting Acquainted

 Hymn 
Call to Worship 

Video
Memory Verse

Romans 12:12
“Be happy in your hope, stand your ground when you’re in

trouble, and devote yourselves to prayer.”
Special Music

Offering
Doxology

Prayers of the People
The Lord's Prayer

Hymn
Scripture Reading

 Romans 12:18-20
Children's Message

Sermon
"Living a Love Your Enemies Life"

Hymn 
Announcements

Sending Forth
 Postlude

Prayer Concerns - Matt Folta, Sam Babcock, Gordy & Karen Peters,
Keri Popa & her son, LuAnn Chriscinske's stepdaughter, Dave
VerWoert, families who have lost loved ones to gun violence, for a
room rental. 

Continue to pray for - Rachel Woods, Emery Harmer, Julie O'Keefe,
Bill Doren, Steven Baker, LeeAnn Redies, Rob Fowler, Macy Family,
Robert Barnes, Muffy Largin. Military: Erik Maddock, Ben Herrick.

Homebound/Special Living - Naomi Woods, Betty Sellers, Nancy
Jedele, Vera Bennett, Virginia Sherman, Pat Peterson, Doris Sekerka,
Doug Beard.
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